
 

 

 

 

12 May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
Year 8 Assessments 
 
I hope this message finds you and your family healthy and well. 
 
In the best interests of students and staff well-being during these strange educational 
circumstances, the school has decided to cancel Year 8 assessments that were due to 
commence week beginning 1 June 2020. 
 
We will, however, on our full return to school carry out baseline testing to identify potential 
learning gaps as a result of prolonged remote learning and implement appropriate 
measures to address the needs of the students where necessary. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the educational and emotional 
support you are providing your child during these challenging times. 
 
I look forward to seeing all the Year 7 students once we return to school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss J Taylor 
Head of Learning - Year 8 
 
 
 
 


